
6th Commonwealth Nurses and Midwives Conference  
in partnership with the Malta Union of Midwives and Nurses

Call for Abstracts

The 6th Commonwealth Nurses and Midwives Conference is being held in partnership 
with the Malta Union of Midwives and Nurses on Friday 27 and Saturday 28 September 
2024 at the InterContinental Hotel, St Georges Bay, St Julian’s, Malta.

The 6th Commonwealth Nurses and Midwives Conference is an opportunity, in an 
international forum, to ‘show the way’ you are meeting the challenges you face as a nurse 
or midwife – whether it is improving health outcomes; achieving universal health coverage; 
preparing for or responding to disasters; mitigating climate change; meeting the Sustainable 
Development Goals, or any other challenge.

Abstracts should demonstrate how nurses and midwives, or nursing and midwifery groups, 
associations or institutions are embracing challenges and showing the way to a safer, 
happier, healthier, and more equal world. 

Abstract Submission 
Submit your abstract for the 6th Commonwealth Nurses and Midwives Conference by  
31 May 2024. Further details and the abstract submission template are available at:  
www.commonwealthnurses.org/conference2024

DATE
Friday 27 and Saturday  
28 September 2024

LOCATION
InterContinental Hotel  
St Georges Bay,  
St Julian’s, Malta
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